
«We must not be afraid of the 
good senses that make our life better»

On behalf of the association and in person, I wish you a happy
new year, a feast of miracles. For every emotional charge of
this day remains so strong the same for life. There are those
who do miracles and those who are waiting for miracles. But,
unfortunately, there is a tertium genus that cannot dream for

miracles, because of their despair is so big. And the number of those who have afraid of
dreaming too grows, because their despair grows more and more. They are silent about the
truth. Since there is a category of people who kill for the desire to live without those who
sow chaos and hate.

The ONLUS Association "Art Coupe", of which I am founder, supports the culture of
being informed and at every event takes place information on the situation in Ukraine, where
I was born. The fire of war is advancing more and more in the world. I write about Ukraine.
Besides many causes and consequences, it is a neo-Nazi war, descendants of the accomplices
of the Nazis in the Second World War, on which we celebrate the victory so as not to forget
it. This is what joints everyone. 2019 brings us to the fifth anniversary of the triumph of the
neo-Nazis of the ukrobanderi movement, known for its cruelty in the principle, manifested
from generation to generation. When Ivan the Terrible sent to peripheric lands (ocraine) for
inadequate behaviour, banditry and renunciation of Orthodoxy, as you see, he did the right
thing. The word Ukraina derived from the word ocraina, that is a land of the Russian borders.
The knowledge of the past gets easier to understand the present and easier to repeat the vic-
tory over those who once were convicted in the Nuremberg trial.

As part of the "Marathon of Truth" project, all people of good will are invited to discuss
the topic "There is still time to prevent the entirety of the Third World War". The relevance
of this theme confirms the increase of the points of fire on the planet. In addition to terro-
rism, neo-Nazism is gaining momentum, evident in face of new generations of ukrobanderi
formations, once overtaken by their mentors, the World War II Nazis.

The topic "There is still time ..." is relevant and is proposed to be taken into consideration
by all the main representatives of the world community.

You can discover this appeal on the website of the association www.artcoupe.org and in
the group "A nome della vita", created on Facebook.

Please consider this message as a message of intent.

I ask all the structures and persons interested to contact the data indicated in this message
or in other convenient ways because of circumstance and time .

To all of you, happy new year,                                            Stella
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In the name of life


